
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 4, 2022 

 

Rune Magazine: There will be a callout meeting after school on Friday, November 4 in C229 for any student 

interested in helping create the 2022-23 Rune Magazine. We are in need of students in all capacities of the 

publication from designers to promoters to assemblers, etc. This extra-curricular welcomes anyone interested 

in helping. If you have any questions, stop by C227 and talk with Mrs. Yaeger. 

N-Teens: There will be a special N-Teens meeting after school on Friday, November 4 in the LGI. We will be 

discussing the Winter Formal dance. 

LCEF:  Lake Central Education Foundation will host the second annual Dayna Less/Be a Hero 5k Race/Walk 

on Saturday, November 5 at 9AM. It will take place here at LC.  Registration is $25.  Visit LakeCentralEF.org 

to register and more for information. 

Astronomy Club:  There will be an Astronomy Club meeting after school on Monday, November 7 in Mr. 

Holdeman's room, C236.  Meeting should last about an hour. 

Best Buddies: Best Buddies will be having their shirt tie dye meeting after school Monday, November 7 in 

the LGI. The meeting will go until 3:30PM 

Boy’s Golf:   All boys interested in playing high school golf in the spring, there is a mandatory meeting after 

school Wednesday November 9 in Coach Ohlenkamp's room C201. 

Junior Class Cabinet:  There will be a Junior Class Cabinet meeting after school Wednesday, November 9 

in Room C329. 

Veterans Day: Lake Central will be hosting our sixth annual Veterans Day Program during PTE on Thursday, 

November 10.  If you have a veteran that you would like to invite, please check your email and be sure to 

register for the day’s events 

Environmental Club: Next meeting is after school on November 17. We will be upcycling old empty water 

bottles and playing games. Please bring empty, clean water bottles and pop bottles to E217. There will be a 

blue recycling bin where they can be deposited between now and the date of the meeting. Also make sure to 

be bringing dues and drug consent forms back. 

 

 

 

 


